
File No. 20-0841 
 
AD HOC COMMITTEE ON COVID-19 RECOVERY AND NEIGHBORHOOD INVESTMENT REPORT 
relative to COVID-19 Homelessness Roadmap unfunded temporary homeless interventions. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
DIRECT the City Administrative Officer (CAO) to report on a funding strategy for interim housing sites that 
have been assessed and were determined to be feasible to support temporary homeless interventions. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The CAO reports that there is no impact to the General Fund as a result of the 
recommendation contained in the CAO report at this time. There is a possible fiscal impact to the General 
Fund as the CAO works to identify funding for the six projects that are currently unfunded. The full scope 
of that impact is unknown as only initial feasibility has been assessed and full costs are subject to final 
design of each project. 
 
Financial Policies Statement: The CAO reports that the recommended action complies with the City’s 
Financial Policies inasmuch as the CAO’s Office was directed to report on a funding strategy for the 
unfunded projects.  
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted 
 
Summary: 
At a Special Meeting held on February 22, 2022, the Ad Hoc Committee on COVID-19 Recovery and 
Neighborhood Investment considered a CAO report relative to a report back on COVID-19 Homelessness 
Roadmap unfunded temporary homeless interventions. CAO staff presented an overview of the matter. 
After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended to approve the 
recommendation contained in the CAO report, as detailed above. This matter is now submitted to the 
Council for consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
AD HOC COMMITTEE ON COVID-19 RECOVERY AND NEIGHBORHOOD INVESTMENT 
 
 
 
 

MEMBER VOTE 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
PRICE: YES 
O’FARRELL: YES 
MARTINEZ: ABSENT 
CEDILLO: ABSENT 

 
AXB 
20-0841_rpt_AHCCRNI_02-22-22 
 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


